
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

Year 8 Reward Event - 20th July 2021  

As part of our whole school rewards system, Ormiston Six Villages Academy organises an  annual year 
group reward trip in the summer term. The aim of the trip is to reward students  who have consistently met 
our expectations in terms of work-rate, effort, attendance and  behaviour. Due to the Covid restrictions, we 
have taken the decision to bring the Year 8 reward  to the academy this year.  

I am therefore inviting Year 8 students with attendance of 95% and above and over 750 reward  points to 
be able to participate in this event. Following discussion with students we have  arranged for Laser Tag, 
Human Table Football and an 8m rock climbing wall. An external  company is coming to the academy field 
to set up these exciting activities. This will  complement the development of interpersonal skills and 
resilience. Students will have at least  one hour on each activity.  

Your child’s tutor will be discussing the number of reward points students have, and their  attendance. 
Reward point totals can also be accessed through Satchel one. We want to  ensure as many as possible 
are eligible for this opportunity.  

This activity will require your child to wear their P.E kit and suitable trainers. As we will be  outside for 
much of the day, please ensure your child brings a high factor sun cream (SPF30  or above) for the day 
and plenty to drink.  

We invite those whose child is eligible for this reward and who would like their child to  participate in these 
activities to make a voluntary contribution of £18.00. As the school would  not be able to bear any of the 
cost of this event without affecting other areas of our provision,  the event may not take place unless all 
parents who are able are willing to contribute. If you  are unable to contribute, please contact me in 
confidence.  

If you wish your child to participate, please pay the full amount of £18.00 on Parent Pay, by  Friday 25th 
June 2021. If your child becomes ineligible for the trip as a result of a poor  behaviour log, regrettably you 
will not be entitled to a refund as the academy will still be  required to pay for your child’s place.  

Students not eligible, or those who opt not to attend the reward event, will be required to attend  school as 
normal, wearing full school uniform, where a productive and appropriate series of  activities will be 
undertaken.  

Yours faithfully  

 
Mr D.J. Munt  
Director of Learning, Year 8 

 
 
 

 


